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Good morning all,
 
At approximately 9/05/2018 at 8:30 PM, the following release occurred:
 
Just South of the Lusitano 27 FED 235H(API# 30-015-A124N), a contractors lay flat hose coupler
failed, releasing approximately 325 bbls of treated produced water. I am working on gathering a GPS
coordinate. Approximately 250 bbls were recovered.
 
 
 
Thanks,
 
Brett Fulks
EHS Representative
 
Devon Energy Corporation
6488 Seven Rivers Highway
Artesia, New Mexico 88210
575 748 1844 Direct
432 301 3223 Mobile
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